
 Kellogg Marsh Elementary 
 6325 91  ST  Street NE – Marysville WA  98270 

 (360) 965-1900, FAX (360) 965-1904 

 Emily Whitten, Principal 
 April 12,  2023 

 Dear Family/Guardian, 

 This spring students in grades 3-5 will take the Smarter Balanced tests in Math and English language 
 arts. Students in grade 5 will also take the Washington Comprehensive Assessment of Science Test. 
 These tests are a check-in on student learning from the school year 2022-2023. 

 Smarter Balanced and WCAS tests were shortened this spring to ensure that students and teachers 
 would have as much time as possible to review prior years curriculum and cover the current classroom 
 curriculum. The results from the Smarter Balanced tests provide a picture of whether students across the 
 state are on track to be ready for career or college. 

 For more information about the tests, visit: 
 https://www.k12.wa.us/student-success/testing/state-testing-overview  ,  and click on the name of the test. 

 To try out an online test visit:  https://wa.portal.cambiumast.com/  . 

 Thank you for continuing to work with us to make sure your student is successful. Please let us know if 
 there is anything we can do to better support you or them. We want your student to leave us with a solid 
 foundation of skills and a future full of opportunities. Research shows that students perform best when 
 they have plenty of rest, a healthy breakfast and are ready to go on time. 

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=XW1NTHBqW6zU1SSVv-2BWv9DhL310F0Ao8qLf1dFAKTvodsTUlqQK9MebKF8XOsdRqjGEeTxtR40ATELswREn0YxEe5OEI-2FCYpu8-2BEOtrrVOg-3D7S9d_onfq53-2FJG40RSBfRc13wogt2Aodo5TZCN8vOWHehmN8X7Pqwhl9xMqlGfHJnjDwZ5vj1McMahZd6Fuwg6GROW5UR-2BVm-2Bt4tyGinMIcBQLaMtENjJKUUm2mishRgqEqihkRRcD88dtKHq5jVwm6bH0nZyYITV-2FXvKmayfaFmSUMafJ6o3zdkAAjc8zSUsbUV573XObIfwgX4x-2BrEuz5vAe8jmNI4iVM9rOGcTk0fMbM3ARiY-2BksdCfyXd9z3EcXT3OswYUWy4ITRfnXcmGo-2FzMUQCAoGYorN9SoDSY3fHWnv-2FZmHR8oJVFJl2AUYWkh0V
https://wa.portal.cambiumast.com/


 Please call your students’ teacher or Bobbie Mooring or Angela Markham  if you have questions about 
 state testing at 360-965-1900. 

 Sincerely, 

 Mrs. Emily Whitten 
 Principal 
 Kellogg Marsh Elementary 
 emily_whitten@msd25.org 


